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Senator Bill Sample
Co-Chair, Arkansas Legislative Council
1 Capitol Mall, Little Rock, AR 72201

September 13, 2017

Senator Sample,

Act 960 of 2017 allows state agencies who plan to publish information to do so through an
electronic format. The Act also requires agencies who decide to publish that information
electronically to notify the Legislative Council within 30 days of its decision and the justification

for the decision.

Our Board is planning to make a rule change soon that involves our Code of Professional
Conduct. ACA 17-12-203(c) requires that any amendment to our Code of Professional conduct
be mailed to every licensee along with a notice of the proposed effective date of the amendment.

We have decided to email our licensees the required information instead of mailing it due to
efficiency and cost considerations. If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Best Regards,
Jimmy Corley
Executive Director

101 East Capitol, Suite 450 Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 (501) 682-1520
Fax (501) 682-5538

www.Arkansas.gov/asbpa
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September 13, 2017

Representative Branscum,

Act 960 of 2017 allows state agencies who plan to publish information to do so through an
electronic format. The Act also requires agencies who decide to publish that information
electronically to notify the Legislative Council within 30 days of its decision and the justification
for the decision.

Our Board is planning to make a rule change soon that involves our Code of Professional
Conduct. ACA 17-12-203(c) requires that any amendment to our Code of Professional conduct
be mailed to every licensee along with a notice of the proposed effective date of the amendment.

We have decided to email our licensees the required information instead of mailing it due to
efficiency and cost considerations. If you have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Best Regards,
Jimmy Corley
Executive Director

101 East Capitol, Suite 450 Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 (501) 682-1520
Fax (501) 682-5538
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